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Anne Compton-Brown of the Chicago office was interviewed for A Law
Review Q&A published by Advisory Board on Oct. 14. In the article,
"What you need to know about the ACA's nondiscrimination provision,"
Anne details what the nondiscrimination provision of the ACA means and
what changes it may bring for providers.
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